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To: 

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Debi Chowdhury
Date:

August 9/2015
Subject:
NADE Northeast RegionEnd Year Report 2015
Northeast Region continues to be buried under workloads. 

I have been in Contact with all our chapters and have tried to recruit members back to chapters with none. It has been very slow going. Chapters have continued to do some activities such as lunch and learns, fund raisers for their charities and participate in many community organizations.

I want to take this opportunity to thank my regional officers and the new board which remains the same, except for the regional director.

President: Sheila Sheridan STADE

Vice President: Mayra Fernandez PRADE

Secretary:
 Jane Osgatharpe, GaMADE Retired

Treasurer:
Thomas Martin, ESADE

I want especially to thank the retirees and the members of the Northeast Region. 

 We had elections and Alice Rich from JADE has volunteered to serve as the Regional Director.  I will continue to assist all our regional board members to the best of my ability. It has been an honor to serve NADE and I will continue to do so.

Thank you, again for this opportunity to serve the NADE Board and its members.  
